
            

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

A public hearing will be held before the Danville Development Review Board 

at the Town Hall on Wed. May 16, 2018 at 7:00 PM. To consider 

 

The following applications: 

 

Permit Number:         Submitted by:           Project Location:               Project 

 
2018-14             Eric & Bob LaBree, etal             Oneida Road              Pond 

 
Testimony will be taken at that time. If you are unable to be in attendance, 

Communications should be filed in writing to the board. 

DANVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION/ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

 

 

 

 

 


